


***** THE E-MAIL BELOW IS FROM AN EXTERNAL SOURCE, PLEASE DO NOT OPEN 

ATTACHMENTS OR CLICK LINKS WITHOUT PROPER VERIFCATION *****  
 

---------- Forwarded message --------- 

From: Ajaykumar Kambekar <a_kambekar@spce.ac.in> 

Date: Wed, Mar 17, 2021 at 3:29 PM 

Subject: Regarding Rescheduling of lecture on Accounting and Finance 

To: <avadhutksh@gmail.com> 

 

Dear Sir  

Thank you very much for delivering the Expert lecture Cum Workshop in Accounting and 

Finance in Construction Project Management on 3rd and 13th March, 2021 under TEQUIP III. 

 

I also appreciate you for confirming and delivering the second session on a rescheduled date 

of 13th March, 2021 instead of 6th March,2021 due to health issues at your end. 

 

Thanks and appreciate your association with us in future too. 

  

-- 

Dr. Ajaykumar R. Kambekar 

M.Tech. (Civil Engg.-IITB), Ph.D. (Civil Engg.-IITB) 

Associate Professor, Department of Civil Engineering 

Currently Chairman PG Programmes, Former Dean Academics and Head CED 

Bhartiya Vidya Bhavans, Sardar Patel College of Engineering, 

(An Autonomous Institute affiliated to University of Mumbai) 

Andheri (West), Mumbai 400 058, Maharashtra, India 

Alt. Email: arkambekar@gmail.com,  

Ph.+91-22-26232192-224, +91-22-26289777-224, Mobile:91-9224306150 
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